
 

  
 
 
 
 
Due to the success of last years youth summer football project Dorset 
Police have teamed up again with the Strouden Park and Muscliffe local 
councillors to arrange yet another summer of fun! 
 

Four Wednesdays throughout 
August, starting 3rd August 
through to 24th August, we will be 
holding a FREE days football 
training for all local youths 
between the ages of 11 and 16. 
 
These events will be held at the Sir 
David English Sport Centre with a 
professional coach from AFC 
Bournemouth, along with several 
Police Staff members. 

 
Each day will be between 10am – 
3pm so please provide your 
children with a packed lunch and 
plenty of drinks, as last year was a 
hot one! 
 

At the end of the 4 weeks each young person will receive a FREE GIFT 
and a CERTIFICATE of attendance from AFC Bournemouth and the 
Police to commemorate the occasion. (Subject to attendance & behaviour) 
 

If you would like your child to attend this FREE event please fill in the 
application form below or contact us by phone or email on the following 
contacts: 
 

TEL:  07917 557 211 
EMAIL:  stroudenpark.snt@dorset.pnn.police.uk 
POST: Strouden Park SNT, Winton Police Station, 599 Wimborne Road, Winton, 

Bournemouth, BH9 2AS 
 
---  ----- Cut / tear here -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of Youth:   ………………………………………………… 
Name of parent / guardian:  ………………………………………………… 
Home Tel. Number:   ………………………………………………… 
Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………… 
Youths Date of Birth:  ………………………………………………… 
Address:    ………………………………………………… 
    ………………………………………………… 
Any Medical conditions:  ………………………………………………… 
    ………………………………………………… 
 

I consent to my child’s photograph to be taken during this event:    (tick box) 


